
Dear Members of the House Redistricting Committee: 
  
I am opposed to the HB2522 Ad Astra and the Sunflower Plan HB2520 maps.  These maps are of grave 
concern for the tenets of our democracy.   
  
As a Johnson county resident, my economic and social concerns are different that those living in Miami, 
Franklin & Anderson counties.  Johnson County is a major player in the greater KC metropolitan area 
which includes Wyandotte County.   
  
Johnson and Wyandotte counties have many more shared regional concerns with water, air quality, 
healthcare, transportation, manufacturing, etc. than that of the Senate passed Ad Astra map for my 
county. 
  
I support the Bluestem Congress map HB2519/SB357.   
  
I and my fellow Kansans deserve a transparent, equitable redistricting process guided by facts and not 
partisan politics.  I laud Senator Dennis Pyle for opposing the Ad Astra map and concur with his concern 
for politicizing the process and failing to draw fair lines. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration of my support for the Bluestem Congress map 
HB2519/SB357.   
 
Sincerely, 
Beverly Jaderborg 
9422 Mackey St. 
Overland Park, KS 66212 
913-648-5646 
 


